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          Thursday 17th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Staff team 

 

Support for Ukraine : Mufti day & Sale of Sunflower Notecards on Friday 18th March 

 

Holloway House Fundraiser for Ukraine  

Tomorrow (Friday 18th March) the Holloway House and Vice Captains are organising a fundraiser for the 

Ukraine. The children can come to school in yellow and blue mufti - please can they bring in a minimum of 

£1 to donate. If your child has PE on the day, we ask that they wear mufti clothes that are suitable for a PE 

lesson. 

 

Sunflower Notecards 

As part of our fundraising efforts for Ukraine, the School Council are selling some stunning notecards after 

school in the playground on Friday 18th March. Katy Bennett (Botanical Artist and 4A mum) has kindly 

donated some of her stunning artwork to help raise funds for UNICEF. 

 

These beautiful packs of sunflower notecards (five cards per pack) can be purchased for a minimum 

donation of £5 with ALL proceeds going to UNICEF's Ukraine Appeal (the Friends of BJS PTA are covering 

the production costs). 

 

Please pay via BACS into the Friends PTA bank account (Acc No: 30676878  / Sort code :60-06-19 using 

reference Ukraine / surname / class) or bring cash on the day. We only have a limited supply available. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Richard Catchpole 

Headteacher 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 

GU7 1XA 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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